
Seventh Grade      3/18/2020 

Parents,  

I hope everyone is doing well!  

In addition to the general letter from school today regarding faith, academics and 
service, I wanted to send an email to the families of my homeroom.  Below is a 
list of assignments for the remainder of third quarter for middle school classes.  
These are due by March 31, 2020, and the end of third quarter will remain April 
1.  Pick up and drop off for paper assignments will be on Tuesdays at the Durand 
campus.  Please feel free to contact me by email at any time with questions 
and/or concerns: 

assumption7@nelson-tel.net  

We want to ensure each family that your child's education is a priority during the 
mandatory closures. 

The following are assignments that can be picked up today 3:00-5:30 pm 
and returned Tuesday, March 31 - 3:00-5:30 pm. 

7th Grade Science 

Complete rough draft of Science Fair Research Paper - guideline in Science Fair 
packet and notes were returned 
  

7th Grade World Geography 

Country Short report - Unit 4 Southwest and Central Asia 
  

7th Grade Math 

Worksheets 8-3, 8-4, 8A review, and 8-5. 
Please show all work even the mental math sections. 
  

7th Grade English and Literature 

Literature: 
Finish your AR reading for third quarter 

• Take AR test 

• If that option is unavailable, write a book report for your book 
 
English: 
Study Eight Parts Of Speech 

• Take test and hand in 

• Red Book Unit 12 pages 147-159 
  



7th Grade Religion 

• Lenten Chapters, pages 30-37 as instructed by Ms. Bechel  

• Service Hours – Due March 31st!  
  

Physical Education 

K-8 PE students are supposed to use their Snow Day packet to get through this 
first round of assignments.  Please include a sentence in your email home to 
parents stating this.  March 31st there will be packets ready to go for everyone. 
  

Music 

Band students should be practicing the music they have for the spring concert. 
Practicing at least 4 times a week for 15-20 minutes would be a good goal.  For 
6-8 grade this is "Oom-Pah-Pah” and the school song. 
 
For all students, as you are listening to music over this break, please remember 
what Johann Sebastian Bach, one of the greatest composers in history, says 
about music:  "The purpose to all music should be for the glory of God and the 
refreshment of the soul". 
  

Art 
Refer to the snow day packets. 
  
I will be checking my email often, and the Google classroom assignments with 
streaming messages will begin April 1. 
Take care! 
  
God Bless,  
Mrs. Weber 


